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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
BALDWIN COUNTY, AL, April 20, 2022 – The Baldwin County Commission was made 
aware of concerns regarding the boat ramps at the new Launch at ICW site in Orange Beach, AL 
early on Monday morning.  
 
Since being made aware of the concerns, Baldwin County has been working alongside all 
involved parties that had a part in the design and construction of this project to investigate the 
severity of the issues that are occurring.  
 
The Baldwin County Commission will continue working to investigate these concerns while also 
working to address the issues.  
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